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  Dear Parents, Carers & Children 
 

This Week At Newburgh:  
Aside from enjoying the snow this week lots of learning and 
enrichment has been going on: 
 

Team Halton had a ‘Sparkling Start’ to their Great Fire of London topic 
experiencing role play and workshop activities about London at the 
time. Thank you to the Year 1 parents who made donations to school 
in lieu of Secret Santa so the children could enjoy this opportunity. 
There are more photos on our @NewburghHalton Twitter for you to 
enjoy.  
 

Our School Librarians went to Parbold Library to gain some work 
experience and get lots of ideas to encourage reading at school. They 
were fantastic ambassadors for our school; we are really proud of 
them. 
 

All children from Reception to Year 6 had the opportunity to try some 
yoga and mindfulness during our Yoga day to encourage strategies to 
improve health and wellbeing. 
 

In Early Years the children have been learning all about Chinese New 
Year with the help of some wonderful resources from the Museum 
loan box. 
 

Next Week At Newburgh:  
We will be introducing the private music tuition available through 
Lancashire Music Service at a special assembly next week. Children 
will see a demonstration of different instruments they could learn. 
Details about signing children up for this service will be made available 
next week. 
 

Wake Up Wednesday: 
Attached to this newsletter is an information sheet to support parents 
with children’s social media and mental health. 
 

Save the Date: 

On Sunday 29th January we are starting work clearing the Spiritual 
Garden area ready for development work to take place. If you are 
available around 10am feel free to join us. 
 
Warmest Regards     
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Let Your Light Shine  

Matthew 5:14-16 

Those children who have 

demonstrated both effort in school 

and the Gospel Value of Forgiveness 

are:- 

Team Crane 

Noah 

Team Halton 

Megan 

Team Lucas 

Eliza 

Team Rigby 

Edward 

Rory 

Team Venables 

Albert 

Libby 
 

Congratulations to the APPLE FAMILY 

for gaining the most points this week. 

Times Tables Rock Stars Leaderboard:- 

 
Will return next week – keep 

practising.  
 

Next Week at Newburgh:- 

 

Dinners – Week 3 
 

Thurs – Music Service 
Demonstration Assembly.  Fire 
Service visiting Y2 & Venables. 

Moment of Mindfulness 
 

When resources are limited and you want to achieve something 
big, sometimes it helps to work together as a team to achieve your 
goals.  The children were determined to build a snowman with 
very limited snow available so they joined forces to build the best 
snowman they possibly could. A fabulous demonstration of what 
can be achieved when we work together. Well done Team 
Newburgh! 
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Website Updates 
 

Team Rigby – Liaison and Knowledge 
Organisers updated. 
 
Team Venables – Liaison and Knowledge 
Organisers updated. 

Industrial Action 
 
The National Education Union has elected to 
strike and the dates for the North West are as 
follows: 
 
Weds 1st February 
Tues 28th February 
Weds 15th March 
Thurs 16th March 
 
While we plan to remain open as a school on 
those days we can not guarantee there will not 
be some disruption to planned learning. We 
will communicate with you further if necessary 
nearer the time. 

Free Tickets for Wigan Athletic 
 

It is still possible to get free tickets to the Wigan Athletic home game against Luton tomorrow.  If 
you would like to attend go to the Family Zone Activity Area which is open from 12.45-2.30 
under the East Stand.  Go to the music desk and say you are from Newburgh Primary School to 
collect free tickets to the game. 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-rigby
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-venables

